
 

 

Hardin Post 113 

1251 Ring rd. 

P.O. Box 147 

Elizabethtown, Kentucky, 42701 

 

Executive Board Meeting            

 

Commander Robbie Robinson: Called for the start of the Aug 21st meeting at 1600 with the appropriate

opening ceremonies.

Chaplin Steven Sheets: Offered opening Prayer.

• Commander Robbie Robinson made a motion to except the minutes from last Executive Board

meeting. Motion was seconded and all approved.

• Post Commander Robbie Robinson Executive Board Meeting was rescheduled for today because

myself, Andrew Chitty and the Area B commander Joe Garrett will be at the VFW award

Ceremony. Andrew Chitty will be receiving a check for $1,000. Because of a narrative I wrote on

his behalf. I will be out of the area from August 31st until the 5th of September.

• Post Manager Tanya Garcia For Octoberfest September 30th, we have German Beer. We are

going to get a half of Keg, we have all the decorations. We’re going to have fun. Adult games.

November 11th we will be having a steak dinner with a magician and musician. Veterans day will

be celebrated Nov 10th on Fort Knox.

• Post Assistant Manager PFC Brooks who was killed August the 1st 1943 in Italy during WWII.

While leading advances against German forces. He will be heading home and having a

celebration of life here at Hardin Post 113 on September 23rd at 2:00pm. The funeral will be at

1:00pm Every time we start a General meeting we have a reading for the POW/MIA the reason

for that is for the remains of those who died bravely in the defense of liberty and those who

remain missing. That’s what we will be doing that day. We are the host of that event we are not

the P.O.C. Ft. Knox will provide the honors and bugler. Our past Chaplin will provide the services.

The patriot guard will provide the escort. The Governor will put Flags at half Staff. We had

furniture delivered for the patio area. Kim will not be returning as our cook due to medical

issues. We have had volunteers step up so that we may continue to have our kitchen open. I

appreciate all that they are doing.

• Chaplin Stephen Sheets Sent out 3 get well cards from the whole post.



• First Vice Jeanine Morrison  As of today we have 680 paid members for 2024.  Which puts us at

56% of our goal for the year of 2024.  We are going to set up here for recruiting during the

dinner for the War on Terror dinner on October 19th.  We will be on the lounge side. We are

looking into getting a new wireless square so we can take credit cards while recruiting. I will be

donating games for the Octoberfest.

• Second Vice Larry We got the patio set together. The fryer is finally fixed so we can use it for

frying fish. We still have a lot of Fridays to fill up for entertainment.

• Adjutant Drew Chitty Saber and Quill we did pretty well. We had four new members and two

renewals so it was a pretty good day.

• Finance Officer Julia Sheets Read off the profit and loss. We have had some major expenses.

• Service Officer Tom Dube On Vacation

• Sargent at Arms Mike Kabel Mentioned changes for the Bi-Laws.

• Publicity Officer Gary Brewer Unavailable

• SAL Brandon Curry Jimmy Buffet was a great success. Thank you to everyone who came out.

• Auxiliary Linda Brewer Our school supply drive is going on. We have a blood drive scheduled

October 10th. We are going to start a Auxiliary raffle on the September Breakfast cash prizes of

$300, $200 and $100.

• Riders Larry Johnson We will be raffling off another riffle. $5.00 a ticket. A Henry golden boys a

little 22 lever action. We will be drawing it on December 9th. Come see me or any other riders

we’ll get you tickets. The October 19th War on Terror dinner is going really well.

 

 

 

Attest: Drew Chitty Post Adjutant  Clarence Robinson Post Commander 


